
January 19, 2022 

 

For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого 
информационного бюллетеня, у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная 
информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик 
(360)318-1347 или, Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 

Report Cards are being worked on and should reach your email inbox by the end of the 

day on Thursday, January 27th.  If you do not receive your child(ren)’s report card by Friday, 

January 28th, please notify the office.  Tomorrow (Thursday, January 20th) is the last day of 

the semester – so if your child has any homework, assignments, etc. to finish – do make sure 

you check with them tonight!  Thank you! 

 

Did you remember that each family needs to Volunteer for a minimum of 30 

hours in a school year (it’s not a maximum – but a minimum)?  Some families 

have done more than 30 already and some have not started.  Please check in 

with the office if you haven’t started yet – there are opportunities to help 

during the school day (duty/cleaning), after school/evening 

(cleaning/committees), and/or through buying supplies from the 

Needs/Wants list on the clipboard in the office (check with the secretaries 

before purchasing something and do remember to provide a receipt to get credit for your hours).  You can also 

pay for your hours if you can’t help in any way.    

 

Career Speakers Needed! We are looking for parents and connections to share about their 

career experience with the 8th-12th Grade.  Our spot for this is 8:45 a.m. to 9:45 a.m. on Mondays 

(we may also have a similar time on Wednesday if that works) – and we would love to hear about 

all the different job possibilities there are out there from Engineer to Homemaker to Hair Stylist 

to University Professor and everything inbetween.  Can you help us?  We’d love to hear from you.  

Please email me (Mr. V.) at svandenberg@pcsnw.org if you can help.  We’d like to start this in 

February (just a few weeks away!)  Thank you! (to date, we have only heard from 2 parents) 

 

Discipline Update – though we have had a few students suspended and 

one expelled, we still have a ways to go before we will see a decline in 

discipline situations and a renewed focus on “the good things” that can happen at our 

wonderful school.  PLEASE continue to pray, talk to your kids and perhaps ask them, 

“What have you done today that made someone smile or say ‘Thank you!’?”  If they can’t 

think of something – perhaps discuss how they can not only follow rules and 

instructions but make a positive impact on others around them.  Thank you! 

 

Attendance matters – please make sure you call the office for any absence at 360-

318-1347.  Ideally, call the office & email the teachers of your child(ren) to let them 

know.  Thank you for your time and attention to this!  

 

“Train up a child in the way he should go; even when he (or she) is old he will not depart from it.” 

Proverbs 22:6 (with “she” added as this applies to all children) 
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